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Tree Works - Noosa Waters Area 
Project Summary 
As part of Council’s Proactive Tree Management 
Program, Council is undertaking the next round of 
palm removals on public land in Noosa Waters 
and surrounding area. This is to reduce constant 
maintenance requirements and most trees being 
removed have originated from customer requests. 

These removals will involve a chipper and truck 
with a team of tree technicians and the use of a 
stump grinder. 

Scheduled Works: 
Weather permitting, the works should commence 
on 4 October 2022 and continue for approximately 
2 weeks. 

Impact 
Noosa Council is committed to minimising 
disruption to our immediate neighbours during 
project works. 

Replacement trees and offsets: As per 
Council’s Tree Management on Public Land policy, 
where possible suitable replacements will be 
planted with an extended maintenance period. 

Further information 
Please contact Council’s Tree Supervisor on 
07 5329 6500. 




